STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, Colorado 80203 Phone: (303) 866-3567 FAX: (303) 832-8106 COLORADO
DIVISION OF
RECLAMATION
MINING
—&—
SAFETY

May 12, 2014

Glen Williams
Cotter Corporation
P.O. Box 700
Nucla, CO
81424

John W. Hickenlooper Governor

Mike King Executive Director

Loretta Piñeda Director

RE: JD-7 Pit Mine, File No. M-1979-094-HR, Drainage Design Third Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. Williams:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is in the process of reviewing the drainage design plan for this site. The attached memorandum from Division staff member, Tim Cazier, includes comments that must be addressed to ensure adequacy of the drainage design plan. In order to allow the Division sufficient time for review, please submit response(s) to the issue(s) presented in Mr. Cazier's memo by Friday, May 30, 2014.

The Division will continue to review your application and will contact you if additional information is needed.

If you require additional information or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the DRMS Grand Junction Field Office.

Sincerely,

Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

101 South 3rd, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501 Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516